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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

As with the previous months, last month has also been moving smoothly. 
Our first Learning Committee Forum meeting has occurred and was 
successful. Prior to this, the course reps have been working on collecting 
feedback ready for the LCF. 
 
Post-LCF, I managed to create and hold a Teams meeting with the 
Course Reps (Yr 2 and Foundation year only) to discuss the Action 
Points we need to complete before the next LCF (around Feb). The 
majority of the actions we are to do is to collect feedback for the School 
on ways to enhance Student Engagement with regards to Personal 
Tutoring sessions and Weekly Plenaries and find out the usability of the 
MyNottingham App amongst the medical students. 
 
Continually, I am also working on my Instagram Rep page 
@lincoln.medicalrep 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

Holding a Post-LCF meet with the Year 2 and Foundation Year Course 
Reps have been a Rep Win for me because ensuring there is fluid 
communication between the team is one of my KPIs for this year. This 
has definitely allowed us to plan ahead and discuss what each person 
has to do, as well as, strategically decide when to collect feedback from 
the students so they won't feel bombarded with surveys. 
 
The LCF meeting ran smoothly and helped address several student 
feedbacks. For example, from the feedback collected by the year 2 
Course Reps, many students had concerns and queries regarding the 
next year's BMedSci and Placement. This matter was raised and 
addressed by the Medical School by holding a Teams meeting/seminar 
covering what next year will entail and enabling a Q&A session to occur. 
This has proven to be very useful amongst the Year 2 students. Rep 
Win!! 

Plans for next 
month 

Next month, the Course Reps and I will continue to work on collecting 
feedback, specifically on the points raised by the School, and addressing 
student concerns. 
 
As always, I will continue to utilise the social media platform to provide 
updates, tips, and information. 

 

 


